
Boats  

Gasoline powered boats are not allowed.   All boats must be registered with HOA 

Management (GuildhouseMngt@AOL.com).   Boats must at all times be moored in 

the water.  Boats are prohibited from lying on the grassy areas of the shoreline.  

You may store your canoe or kayak on an approved rack on the shoreline as close 

to the water as possible in lieu of mooring it in the water.  Your boat(s) MUST be 

directly behind your home and not that of your neighbors.  It is recommended that 

each boat occupant be provided with a life jacket or USCG approved floatation 

device. Homeowner accepts full liability for their boats and occupants safety.   

Each owner shall be allowed to maintain no more than 1 fishing or small pontoon 

boat and 2 canoes or kayaks on the lake.  If you have additional boats you must 

keep them in your garage or in off-site storage. 

 

Pool Parking Spots 

The parking spots adjacent to the pool are reserved for visitor/guest parking 

only.  Residents may not park there.  All residents must email the property 

manager (GuildhouseMngt@AOL.com) if their visitor/guest will be staying in the 

pool parking spots overnight or longer than 24 hours.  Please email the following 

information: the make, model and license plate number of the vehicle.  A 

visitor/Guest may only use the pool parking spots for 14 days maximum.  After 14 

days, the visitor/guest must park in the owner's driveway or garage and not on the 

street.  It is highly recommended that all garages are able to park 1 car in it to free 

up room on your driveway for extra parking. 
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